
CORRESPONDENCE 
10/31/2022 

Hiep Nguyen 
DOCUMENT NO. 10608-2022 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, October 31, 2022 10:17 AM 
'daveskier@hotmail.com' 
RE: Docket No. 20220001-EI: No new electric rate hikes! 

Good morning David Greene, 

We will be placing your attached comments in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220001-EI, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

'itlep .Njwy~ 
Commiss i on Deputy Cl e rk I 
Fl o rida Public Service Commi ss i on 
2540 Shumard Oa k Boul evard 
Ta l l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone : (850 ) 413 - 6746 

From: David Greene <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 9:41 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: No new electric rate hikes! 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

Docket No. 20220001-EI 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and a electricity customer. I received notification 

that FPL, Duke and Tampa Electric intend to increase rates for customers like me. I am 

urging you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year DEF passed the minimum bill. "For those that aren't here to pay their fair share 

of the grid use". We purposefully built an energy efficient, net zero home to keep electric 

costs at zero with solar panels and extra insulation and energy efficiency. Our "reward" is now 

that we get billed almost $20 each month for nothing. We put 100's of kWh in the grid each 

month and Duke thanks us by charging us a minimum use every month. It's just wrong. We 

have continued to figure out ways to use more energy so that we can get to a balance of 

actually zero and not be in a situation of paying DEF for getting nothing. The excuse for it 

being for the grid is BS. The grid use charge is clearly spelled out in the monthly $12.45 utility 
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fee.  

ALSO how in the world have we, the “sunshine state” not be top solar producer and still be 

almost totally dependent on fossil fuels? So, so pathetic.  

I urge you to reject these outrageous rate increases at this time. 

David Greene  

daveskier@hotmail.com  

13510 1st. St. E  

Madeira Beach , Florida 33708 

 

  

 

 




